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Notice 
 

Effective June 24, 2024, all Traffic Generation Diagrams, Traffic Impact Studies (TIS), and Traffic 

Operational Analyses (TOA) for which a Pre-Submittal Meeting or TIS/TOA Scoping Meeting request was 

not previously submitted and accepted prior to this date, shall utilize traffic volumes provided within the 

2023 Vehicle Volume Summary. 

 

The following documents have been updated to reflect the changes and will be available on the 

Development Coordination webpage: 

 

1. Auxiliary Lane Worksheet - to correspond with the K and D factors provided within the 2023 

Vehicle Volume Summary.  

  

2. Traffic Generation Example - to provide guidance on the current methodology utilized to develop 

a Traffic Generation Diagram. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact the Development Coordination Section at (302) 760-2266 or via 

email at Subdivision@Delaware.gov. 
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